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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Mylea a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“You have only failed, if you have given up.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Wastad / Always 

 

SECONDARY TRANSPORT 

For the attention of year 6 parents – secondary school places in 

Denbighshire have now been allocated and you will now need to apply for 

secondary school transport. You will need to apply through Denbighshire 

County Council’s website. 

 

CARDIFF RESIDENTIAL 

Year 5 & 6 will be going on a residential to Cardiff in June. The full 

balance will need to be paid this Monday 20th May. Thank you to those 

who have paid. 

 

PTFA – WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT 

Our summer fayre will be held on Thursday 4th July (add it to your 

diaries/calendars) – we would really appreciate your support/help with the 

manning of stalls, contacting businesses for raffle prizes or having your own 

stall or knowing someone who would like a stall – please contact the school 

office with your offers of support, they would all be appreciated. 
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PTFA STALLS FOR THE FAYRE 

We intend to have a plant stall at the fayre and we would appreciate 

donations of plants off any parents/grandparents etc. We are letting you 

know now so you have plenty of time to take cuttings/repot. We won’t need 

them in school until week beginning 1st July. 

 

We also would appreciate unwanted washed cuddly toys wanted for a stall at 

the fayre. Please send them to school by the end of June. 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

For breakfast club bookings from the 3rd June onwards the childcare element 

will need to be paid for by all pupils attending, including those in receipt of 

free school meals. The cost per free school meal pupils will be £1 per week 

payable through your Parent Pay account. A letter was sent home today with 

further details. 

 

 

 

YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY 

The PTFA has registered with ‘Your School Lottery’. Parents, extended 

family, staff and members of the community can support the school by 

buying a weekly lottery ticket. 

Tickets cost £1 per week and the proceeds are donated to Ysgol Caer 

Drewyn’s PTFA.  

The easiest way to join is online at yourschoollottery.co.uk or click on the 

link below and select the school’s name and pay by direct debit or debit 

card.  

Please spread the word and support. Diolch 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/ysgol-caer-

drewyn?leafletId=d22602aa-75f5-450e-ac62-

d02cc378fca9&utm_campaign=summergetaway-

may24&utm_source=marketing-

hub&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink 

 

FAMILY LINK WORKER 

Our family link worker is Teleri Richards, she is available to support those 

children/families in the early years and pre-school. She can provide individual 

guidance, help with managing difficult behaviour or toileting issues, support 

to parents and children during difficult times e.g. divorce, illness, 

bereavement, help with form filling and sharing information on ways you can 

help your children learn and develop early reading, writing and number skills 

through play. She can be contacted on 07917587405 
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EVENTS FOR W/B: 20th May 2024 

Mon 20th  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

PM: Piano lessons with Dylan Cernyw 

 

Last day for full Cardiff payment 

Tue 21st  

 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Mr Aled Williams 

 

Cricket Sessions with Cricket Wales 

AM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6) & 

Dosbarth Collen (Yrs. 3 & 4) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

CHANGE OF PE FOR COLLEN 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs.5 & 6 

Wed 22nd  

 

Eco Conference for 4 selected pupils from year 5 & 6. 

Packed lunch required. 

 

Thur 23rd  

 

AM: Drum lessons with Mr Ben Neal 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Helyg (Rec, Yrs.1 & 2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

Fri 24th  

 

Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at 

mid-day today. 

 

Last day of half term – School re-opens on Monday 

3rd June 

 

AM: Don’t Touch Tell – Dosbarth Helyg 

         Don’t Drink Think – Dosbarth Collen &  

         Derwen 

 

AM: PE lesson/Forest School - Dosbarth Celyn (Nur) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs. 1, 2, 3 & 4 

 



 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 20th May 2024  
                                            

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, Cheese or 

Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 

 

 

Monday 

 

 

Fish Stars 

Potato Wedges 

Garden Peas 

Yoghurt Pot 

 

Tuesday Beef Bolognaise 

Pasta 

Peas 

Garlic Bread 

Chocolate Crunch Cake 

 

Wednesday Spanish Chicken 

Boiled Rice 

Fruit Crumble & Custard 

 

Thursday Roast Pork & Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

Carrots & Broccoli 

Homemade Shortbread 

 

Friday 

 

 

Sausage 

Chips 

Beans 

Chocolate Fudge Cake 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


